
With 23,000 sq ft of industrial 
style space in the heart 
of London, CodeNode hosts 
thousands of conferences, 
meetups, training courses and 
collaborative workshops each 
year. Our large exhibition and 
breakout area, com  with an 
array of vintage sofa seating, 
ping pong tables and our fully-
licensed {SpaceBar}, provides
the ideal environment for 
learning and networking at your 
event.

Every booking is tailor- made 
to suit our clients’ individual 
requirements, so you can 
relax knowing that your event 
will be in safe hands with an 
experienced event team and in-
house AV services.

Please note the plans are not 
shown to scale.
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